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Board of Director Meeting – Jun 2, 2012 
 
Present: W. Stein, C. Olsen, E. Snowden, M. Washington,  J.Finn 
 
Meeting opened at 12:30 pm. 
 
Mr. Kenneth Pounder presented to the Board what work has been done to date. 
 
Mr. Pounder presented a song he wrote, a short video, and the smart phone app. He 
also reviewed the improved website. The Board unanimously agreed that Mr. Pounder’s 
work is unquestionable in the best interest of Dream Tank Youth and commended him 
on his efforts. The Board also explained in a general review that the organization is 
working on very limited funding and can only provide payment based on what is 
available in current and future funding. Mr. Pounder is comfortable with that and has in 
fact donated a considerable amount of time. 
 
J. Finn asked the Board to make suggestions regarding fund raising programs. The 
Board agreed to research any possible ideas and communicate via email. A plan should 
be put into place at our next Board meeting. 
 
J. Finn presented to the Board plans for a “Dream Tank Jam” event, to be held in 
Monticello, on August 4. Mr. Pounder, who is in a musical group that has performed 
professionally for over twenty years, will perform with his group at the event along with 
other performers. The Board will work to sell tickets and will provide hands on support at 
the event. 
 
 


